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Western Australia

Masti Bollywood Group

Dear David Mohan,

At Cancer Council WA, we work hard to provide support to people affected by
cancer. Behind every person with cancer are generous people such as yourseives,
reaching out a helping hand.

On behalf of Cancer Council WA, | would like extend a special thank you for the
dancing and entertainment you provided to our staff at our Christmas function.

Warmest regards,

W

Martin Hall
Director Corporate Services

Cancer Council WA




